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CLOSING REMARKS - T H I R D  VERTEBRATE PEST CONFERENCE 

RICHARD H. DANA, Vertebrate Pest Control S p e c i a l i s t ,  C a l i f o r n i a  Department of Agriculture, 
Sacramento, C alifornia 

The record of t h i s  meeting w i l l  stand as a tribute to a l l  of those who participated 
in the Third Vertebrate Pest Conference.  It should remind them for years to come of their 
worthwhile contributions. 

Those of us who attended the T h i r d  Vertebrate Pest Conference are grateful for the 
opportunity to expand our acquaintances with workers in the vertebrate pest f i e l d  and to 
share in t h e i r  exchange of experiences and information. 

On behalf of the Vertebrate Pest Technical Committee, which sponsors these conferences, 
I w i s h  to thank a l l  of the organizations, agencies and i n d i v i d u a l s  that contributed to the 
success of t h i s  meeting. 

On your behalf as well as that of the Vertebrate Pest Committee, thanks to the Shera- 
ton Palace Hotel and the San Francisco Convention and V i s i t o r ' s  Bureau. 

There have been no complaints and we are indebted to the General Program Committee 
and e s p e c i a l l y  to the Arrangements and Registration Committee for the efficient handling 
of the conference registration. 

Location and dates of the next Vertebrate Pest Conference have not yet been decided. 

Neither the registration nor the attendance record is our measure of success of these 
conferences.  Most important are the overall program, the participation in the floor d i s -  
cussion, and the personal contacts that are made.  These count much more than the number 
of people. 
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